
EVERY ELECTION IS DETERMINED 

BY THE PEOPLE WHO SHOW UP 

Voting is underway for three positions on the PGA WEST Res I Board

of Directors. This election is important for the future of our HOA.

Historically, the highest percentage of votes cast among 

our eligible voters is 45%.  If history repeats itself, just 639
votes would be cast this year out of 1,422 homes. Don’t let that 

happen! 

Vote Now.
Ballots have been mailed. 

• If you did not receive yours, or misplaced it, contact Res I 
office at 760-771-1234 to request another.

• Ballots must be received in the Res I office by April 23; late 
ballots will not count.

• Election results are scheduled to be announced April 24 at 
the Annual Members' Meeting.

Let Your Voice Be Heard.  Please VOTE Now! 

YOU CAN EITHER VOTE BY VOTING 

OR VOTE BY NOT VOTING. 

IF YOU DON’T VOTE, 

SOMEONE ELSE’S VOTE COUNTS MORE. 

IT’S SIMPLE MATH. 

THIS IS YOUR RES I HOA.

HELP SHAPE IT OR  

SOMEONE ELSE WILL 


